August 18, 1998

The Honorable Charles H. Taylor
Member of Congress

231 Cannon Building

Washington, DC 20515-3311

Dear Charles,

I could hardly believe your reply of August 16, to my letters
of July 21, July 6, and even November 10 of last year. After
my writing you that the House Judiciary Committee is completely
non-responsive, you suggest that I write to them and tell them
so!

The situation with the Committee involves much more than just
my complaint. It was the subject of an entire law journal.

It is a matter of great seriousness and should not be allowed
to continue. The Committee has made a mockery of the 1980 Act.
Again, I ask you to let me know what actions you will be taking
to protect the public interest and to restore the integrity of
the Committee.

I remain your friend and #1 fan, but I'm not happy with this
run-around. I remind you that you were elected to be part
of the solution rather than part of the problem.

Sincerely,

A
‘L,"\“"\/(_ PR

Ann Ryder

481 Wolf Pit Road
Mars Hill, NC 28754
828/689-5128
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